
Hospitality Superstar

Opportunity and preference for an immediate start; and
RSA certificate is preferable but not mandatory nor is previous hospitality
experience as we will train the right person in our service standards and the
technical parts of the job.

Looking to jumpstart or develop your career in hospitality? An exciting
opportunity has opened for a friendly, bubbly, and versatile candidate looking
for a flexible, casual position (up to 30 hours) in a fast-paced environment.

Warragul Country Club is passionate about delivering a great experience to all of
its wonderful customers, we expect a lot from our team and ourselves to deliver
a memorable experience. We know that this takes a continual focus and it's
critical to recruit the best possible people. We continually train and coach our
team, a bit like a sports team as we know this is what it takes to achieve
excellence.

If you are self-motivated, have a good work ethic and a willingness to learn we
want to hear from you. You love customer service, not surprising with your
friendly and positive attitude. You take pride in your personal presentation as
well as being flexible to work both weekdays, weeknights and weekends.
Role includes providing premium customer service to bistro, bar, café and
general members and patrons and assist with the delivery of an exceptional
experience at functions and events.

Notable information:

In return you can expect a supportive and friendly working environment, be
rewarded for efforts and an opportunity to build your career in hospitality with
great potential for career advancement.

If this sounds like you we would love to hear from you! Please send your resume
and a cover letter to reception@warragulcountryclub.com.au explaining why we
should invite you to our initial group interview where you will learn more about
us and get a great understanding of what’s expected of you.
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